

The Reece School PARENT ASSOCIATION

All of us Together...

Dear Reece School Family,

You are invited to join us and make an important difference in your child's academic and personal growth this year by contributing to the Annual Appeal! Give now and change their lives forever.

Every penny will be spent on enriching your child's school experience. Funding from NYC Department of Education for the Reece School only provides the basics of education for our children. You know, as a parent, that our children strive to do their best. You can help make sure they are given the opportunity to take their education to the next level and benefit from therapeutic, eye-opening, and character building activities that they will carry with them into their future.

Your contribution will ensure all students attend these on-site and off-site programs for this school year:

- Sensory Room will be created to help students re-energize during the school day
- Library books
- Professional Development for our teachers
- Technology

These experiences will help prepare our children for future success. Every child at Reece will benefit from your generosity.

Please donate what you are able as **every gift is meaningful**. \$10, \$50, \$500...Surprise us! No amount is too little or too much. Your leadership helps us achieve 100% participation from our families. And remember: your donation is tax-deductible and make sure to ask your employer if they will provide a matching gift!

Thank you for contributing TODAY!

Please return your check payable to the Reece School in the enclosed envelope by giving it to your child's teacher, dropping it off with Brenda in the school office, or mailing it in to the school.

.....Or you may donate online with your credit card at www.reeceschool.org. Just click on Donate.

Many thanks in advance for your support! Your presence in your child's school life matters, so please do not hesitate to contact us or school staff to learn how you can become more involved.

On behalf of The Reece School Parents Association,

Julia Heath

Julia Heath heathgil@nyc.rr.com

The Reece School is a 501(c)(3) organization. All donations are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. A copy of our latest annual report may be obtained, upon request, from the Reece School or the NYS Attorney General's Charities Bureau, ATTN: FOIL Officer, 120 Broadway, NY, NY 10271.